

C15-2016-0122

L2
18

Heldenfels, Leane

From: Ted McConaghy <[redacted]>
Sent: Monday, March 06, 2017 12:04 PM
To: Heldenfels, Leane
Subject: RE: March 13, 2017

I can't move mountains. . .;)

Let's just withdraw.

Ted McConaghy, M.A.
Senior Project Manager



7401 B Hwy 71 West, Suite 160
Austin, Texas 78735
O: 512.583.2617
C: 512.426.9326
F: 512.583.2601
[redacted]
www.douceteng.com

From: Heldenfels, Leane [mailto:[redacted]]
Sent: Monday, March 06, 2017 10:17 AM
To: Ted McConaghy
Subject: RE: March 13, 2017

If you withdraw and have to come back will cost him full fees again, \$2375.36, vs just the reconsideration if it is denied, \$582.40.

Maybe if you tell him his non response is possible going to cost these additional fees it will get his attention -
Leane

From: Ted McConaghy [mailto:[redacted]]
Sent: Monday, March 06, 2017 10:15 AM
To: Heldenfels, Leane
Subject: RE: March 13, 2017

Go ahead and withdraw for now. Would I need to pay full fees again? It's pretty annoying that I can't get an answer back from Ivan on this. . .if we need to go back in, it would help if we could just pay the notification fee as you suggest.

Ted McConaghy, M.A.
Senior Project Manager



7401 B Hwy 71 West, Suite 160
Austin, Texas 78735